Austin Energy staff will present the Proposed Fiscal Year 2011 Budget to the Electric
Utility Commission (EUC) at its August 16, 2010 meeting.

Austin Energy is requesting the EUC vote on a recommendation to the City Council on
the Proposed FY 2011 Budget at that meeting.

The web link to all budget documents is http://www.ci.austin.tx.us/budget/.
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